
From: Murrell Smith <murrell@leeandmoise.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/16/2014 9:51:46 PM
Subject: Fwd: New message via your website, from rafe@jrdixonauctions.com

Katherine
Can you help with the Governor proclaiming the Auctioneer day like requested below. Please let me 
know if this is a possibility. Thanks for your help. Murrell 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: no-reply@parastorage.com
Date: March 16, 2014 at 9:37:59 PM EDT
To: murrell@murrellsmith.com
Subject: New message via your website, from rafe@jrdixonauctions.com
Reply-To: Rafe Dixon <rafe@jrdixonauctions.com>

You have a new message:
Via: http://www.murrellsmith.com/

Message Details:
Name : Rafe Dixon
Email : rafe@jrdixonauctions.com
Subject : Auctioneer Day
Message : Murrell: The SC Auctioneers Association, of which I am President, would like to 
have a legislative day in mid-April. National Auctioneers Day is April 19. We have sent a 
request to Governor Haley, asking her to proclaim the same day as South Carolina
Auctioneers Day as well. What we would like to have is around that date have several of our 
auctioneers come to the capitol, sit in the gallery, and be recognized as Auctioneers. Can you 
help us out with that? What do we need to do to get it set up? You can reach me at any of the 
following: e-mail: rafe@jrdixonauctions.com office: (803) 774-6967 cell: (803) 983-0179
Thanks! Rafe Dixon

Sent on: 16 March, 2014

Thank you!
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